From the Chairman....

The coming year will I trust be a year of member
participation. 1974, although satisfying with

our very active participation in the World Congress,
our overseas visits and the opening of a Scottish
Branch, left much to be desired. Whereas we did
much useful work for various bodies too much was
left to too few.

Next year we have the London Colloquium on
'Insurance and the Consumer' and everything
indicates that we will be having an even better
than usual overseas participation. If we couple
this with the ambitiocus programme of our European
Working Group it will be quickly seen that 1975
should be a bumper year.

With the influx of new members, a regular Bulletin
(which I have been promised) and varied meetings,
all we need is more of our members participating
in more of our activities.

MICHAEL COHEN




